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CASTLE ROCK TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING 

August 27, 2018 @ 6:30 p.m. 

The Planning Commission of Castle Rock Township scheduled a Public Hearing to be held on 

Monday, August 27, 2018 at 6:30 p.m.   

Present were Jeff Partington, Chair, Mary Ann Enggren, Vice-Chair, Jennifer Wegner, and 

Barbara Lang, Commission members.  Committee Member Mike Betzold was not present. Also 

attending was Sendy Weber. 

Hearing was called to order by Chair Jeff Partington at 6:30 pm and the Pledge of Allegiance 

was recited. 

Chair Jeff Partington read the purpose of the Hearing: The purpose of this hearing is to review an 

Ordinance Adopting an Updated Fee Schedule for the Town. 

Chair Partington then asked if there were any comments or questions.  Ms. Weber asked Ms. 

Lang to explain more about the updates in the category of Utility Right-of-Way Fees.  It was 

explained that the County recently updated their fee schedule for this, so the township is 

proposing to match the County updates.    

No further comments being made, Chair Partington asked for a motion for recommendation to 

the Board of Supervisors. 

Mary Ann Enggren / Jennifer Wegner made a motion recommending that the Board of 

Supervisors should  about Ordinance 2018-01 updating the Fee Schedule for the township.  

4 ayes.  Motion carried. 

Jennifer Wegner / Mary Ann Enggren made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing.  4 

ayes.  Motion carried. 

Public Hearing adjourned at 6:45 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Lang, Town Clerk 

Castle Rock Township 

Attest:  Jeff Partington, Chair, Castle Rock Planning Commission 


